
As per Circular dated 25/08/2025 & policy of the Board, only the following reasons are 
considered valid for amendment: 

1) Typographical or clerical in the consents issued. 
2) Change in name of the industry (with valid supporting documents) 
3) Change in disposal path of Hazardous Waste for pre/co-processing, as per the 

policy. 
 

Since your request does not fall under these categories, the application is not admissible 
and is hereby declined. You are required to apply online for regular grant of consent along 
with required changes. 

  


